
  

 

University Data Sharing 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our careers education programme students get the opportunity to work with several local 
universities.  These are: 

University Link to Privacy Notice 

Portsmouth University 
 

https://www.port.ac.uk/about-us/structure-and-
governance/policies-and-standards/privacy-policy  

University of 
Southampton 
 

https://www.southampton.ac.uk/about/governance/policies/privacy-
policy.page  

Solent University 
 

https://www.solent.ac.uk/disclaimer/privacy-policy  

Bournemouth University  
 

https://www.bournemouth.ac.uk/about/governance/access-
information/data-protection-privacy  

Southern Universities 
Network  

https://www.sunoutreach.org/privacy-policy/  

 
These programmes are delivered both virtually in school during PSHE/Tutor and physical workshops 
and events at the University.   
 
To enable us to work with these universities they require us to share the following data for 
education purposes and so they can track the impact of their programme: 
 
Student First Name & Last Name 
Student DOB 
Student Address 
Student Sex 
Ethnicity  
Disability 
If the student is pupil premium  
If the student is in care or a carer 
If the student is a service child 
If the student is a young carer  
If the student would be first generation Higher Education (if either parent has been to university)  
 
Information on how this data is stored can be found at the universities privacy-policy pages and are 
listed in the links above.  
 
If you require any further information, please contact Clare Mack (Careers Leader) 
clare.mack@crookhorn.hants.sch.uk  
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